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January 17, 2020 

 

We had a great week! We are seeing great improvement in the students’ 

behaviors and academics. The students are becoming independent in their 

reading and writing. They have really stepped it up in their coloring and writing 

their names. We are so proud of them and we are excited to see them continue 

improving. Next week, the high school is having a big basketball tournament on 

Friday, so there is no school. We hope you have a wonderful day off of school! We 

are having a Zoomobile come to school in two weeks. The zoo will be showing the 

students a few of its animals. We are looking forward to this fun experience. 

This week’s Learning Points 

 Bible Verse: 1 John 4:8 

 Reading sentences 

 Writing our names 

 Jesus stills the storm and help 

Jairus’ daughter 

 Number 15 

 Learning Concepts: woodpecker, 

butterflies, rainforest birds 

Important Dates 

 Friday, February 28 – No School/ MACS Basketball Tournament 

 Wednesday, March 4 – Zoomobile Classroom Adventure 

 Friday, March 13 – Third Quarter Ends 

 Monday, March 16 – Friday, March 20 – Spring Break/ No School 

Notes and Reminders 

 Please be sure to send your child with hats and mittens to school every day. 

Thanks! 

 Please check our class website http://k4.fourthbaptistchristianschool.org/ for 

class information. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me at 

hseest@fourthbaptist.org or talk to me in person. 

Miss Seest 
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